
Let’s make  
the tech industry  
more equal!

Or do you know 
someone who 
could be?

Is your daughter  
our next engineering 
star?

On 31 March 2023, the ninth annual Introduce  
a Girl to Engineering day will take place, and  
we are one of many companies taking part. This 
means we will host a group of girls and non-
binary people between the ages of 13 and 19, and 
let them try out life as an engineer for  
a day.



If you know someone you think should join, tell 
them! Registration is open from 9 January to  
15 March on igeday.com.


